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Nursing Students From the 4th Senate District Visit Albany to

Discuss Merits of Bill

OWEN H. JOHNSON  April 29, 201
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Nursing Students from the 4th Senatorial District met with Senator Owen H. Johnson
recently to discuss the merits of a bill requiring RNs to earn a bachelor’'s degree within 10

years of licensure.
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